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The General Assembly for ICMI  

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
As you will recall, the ICME-14 congress has been rescheduled for 2021 due to the COVID-19 
pandemic (see IMU CL 10/2020).  
 
The General Assembly for ICMI, scheduled to take place just prior to ICME-14, will be 
organized as a web event in July 2020 in order to carry out the elections for the new Executive 
Committee of ICMI which will take office on 1 January 2021.  
 
See attached letter from the ICMI Secretary General Abraham Arcavi.  
Please distribute this information in your country. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union 


